
CHURCH NEWS
ST. ANDREW’S UMC 
leadership (staff and lay) are 
currently meeting to address 
re-opening the building and a 
return to in-person meeting and 
worship. Updates will be given 
and input gathered as we move 
faithfully and carefully forward. 

PRAYER REQUESTS – Please continue to 
share prayer needs and celebrations with 
Sherry Council (sherrybc@carolina.rr.com) 
and the church office. Also, if you 
would like to become a part of
St. Andrew’s prayer ministry, 
please let them know as well.  
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FROM THE PASTOR

 This week, we conclude our series based 
on Bruce Epperly’s work, “Faith in a Time 
of Pandemic”.  We will explore, Chapter 
4, “God Is With You,” as we celebrate 
Aldersgate Sunday and remember John 
Wesley’s life and ministry.  Looking ahead, 
we’ll celebrate Pentecost on May 31st with 
a special guest, Heidi Miller from Pfeiffer 
University.  Our Seniors, High School and 
College will be honored on June 7th. And 
on June 14th we’ll begin a summer series 
on “The Essentials” a prolonged look at 
the Christian journey based upon Jesus’ 
instructions to the disciples in Matthew 10.

Pastor Sherri

CAMP TEKOA UPDATE – The Board of 
Directors of Camp Tekoa recently made the 
difficult decision to suspend normal camp 
activities for Summer 2020. We are still 
hopeful that our Labor Day retreat will happen 
as scheduled. They however need your help. 
You can help with financial gifts through the 
Raise Your Candles High Emergency Fund. Go 
to www.camptekoa.org to learn more.
LOAVES AND FISHES
https://loavesandfishes.org/ 
Could you, would you give a gift 
of $1.00 a day for the month of 
May? Go to Loaves and Fishes and support a 
family for $33.00! Please and thanks.
OFFICE AND OFFERINGS – Office 
hours remain 10:00 a.m.-2:00 p.m., 
Monday through Thursday. Thanks to 
those who are able to continue their 
financial support. Tithes and offerings 
are still needed as ministry continues. Online, 
text, mail, or drop-off.   

WORSHIP INFORMATION
WORSHIP AND SMALL GROUPS continue to be offered online through 
ZOOM, Facebook Live, and YouTube. Worship will continue to be offered 
online Sundays at 10:00 a.m. and at 1:00 p.m. for Cross-Cultural Ministry. 
Small Group ministry is also available throughout the week such as Bible 
Study, Story Time, and Music Notes. Kick and Youth are also meeting.  
Check out St. Andrew’s webpage and Facebook page for connect 
information.

“Best of all is, God is with us.”“Best of all is, God is with us.”   
John Wesley, March 2, 1791
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Church officeChurch office
will be closed.will be closed.

DAHLIA GROVE 
FACE MASKS

One Size Fits All
$10 Donation Requested
Visit DahliaGrove.org/store-1

CHILDRENS’ DANCE PARTY 
FUN ON ZOOM.  Join us on
Saturday mornings at 10:00 
a.m.  For more information on 
how to connect, contact Sherry 
Jackson at childrensministry@
standrewsumc.com.


